
 

 

 

 

 

 

On October 1, 2018 the United States Secretary of Education, Betsy DeVos,                              

announced the National Blue Ribbon School Awards for 2018. Our Lady of Mount              

Carmel School in Doylestown, PA was awarded this National Blue Ribbon School 

Award for Excellence in Education. Our Lady of Mount Carmel School also received 

this prestigious award in 2006. 

The National Blue Ribbon Schools Program honors public and private                            

elementary, middle and high schools where students achieve exemplary high learning 

standards or make notable improvements in closing achievement gaps.  

The National Blue Ribbon Schools award affirms the hard work of students,               

educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where 

students master challenging content. The National Blue Ribbon Schools banner                          

gracing a school's building is a widely recognized symbol of exemplary teaching and 

learning. National Blue Ribbon Schools are an inspiration and a model for schools 

striving for excellence.  

 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel School 

2018 National Blue Ribbon  

School of Excellence Award Recipient! 


